
RAOK:  Giving  to  others  who
are in need
Random Acts of Kindness come in all forms. This is truly
evident by the varied comments that have been posted through
this promotion Lake Tahoe News is sponsoring through the month
of January.

Janice  Eastburn  is  the  most  recent  award
recipient. She is receiving a one-hour business
consultation session with Knox & Associates as
well as the new book about Steve Jobs.

It’s easy to be part of Random Acts of Kindness. Write a
comment below about an RAOK you received, witnessed or partook
in.

The goal is the kindness expressed throughout January will
continue forever. But this will only be successful if you tell
everyone about the Random Acts of Kindness.

The few rules that apply to the promotion and more details
about it can be found on this story.
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